
Middle Tennessee Vocal Association 

Board Meeting 

September 14, 2010 

President Sandy Elliott called the meeting to order at 5:45 PM.  In attendance were: Lia Holland, 
Jeanette MacCallum, Valerie DeHoff, Gerald Patton, Brenda Williams, Mary Jackson, Beth Kolwyck, Laura 
Coppage, and Alexis Derryberry. 

The Minutes from the August 2010 meeting were approved as corrected. 

President Elliott gave a brief report from the TMEA Council meeting.  Some focus areas are: 1st to the 
Top and the state convention sites. 

Chair Reports- 

 Middle School Mass- Alexis reported that all clinicians are secured.  Two schools dropped out 
the day of the deadline; therefore, they had used up allotted spaces without paying, and others may 
have wanted those spaces.  The board discussed ways to prevent this from happening in the future. 

 Mid-State- Michael reported that there were registration issues, and several people are working 
on straightening everything out. 

 Freshman Honors- Gerald reported that the SATB piece which Ms. Howard composed for this 
event will be able to be copied for the students. 

 Elementary Honors- Laura reported that there are some registration issues.  Also, there will be 
140 in the choir. 

 Middle Honors- Mary reported that Tyler Meredith is the clinician, and the event will be at Long 
Hollow Baptist Church. 

 Elementary Mass- Beth is working on securing clinicians. 

 Choral Festival- No information is available yet. 

 Solo and Ensemble- No information is available. 

 College- No information. 

President Elliott reported that the new website platform will be ready in 2 weeks, and hopefully, all of 
the registration issues will be better. 

BJ Frost would like to host a gathering for MTVA to show appreciation for the gifts and assistance while 
she was in the hospital.  Sandy will work with her on a date. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM. 


